August 21, 2018

Never Forgotten Honor Flight 4404 Rib Mountain Dr #234 Wausau WI 54401

RE: Fred Dotter Memorials

Good Afternoon,

On April 14, 2014 my father Fredric Dotter had the privilege going on the Honor Flight. He was so touched by the day and the welcome home that he wish was that when he passed away we donate to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight program.

He passed away on July 26, 2018 and per his wishes the money given at his funeral is being donated to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. Enclosed with this letter you will find \$1,500 that we are donating in his memory. There are also some funds that were donated online.

Thank you for all you do to make sure Veterans get to D.C. to see their memorials. It is an awesome thing you all do.

Sincerely

The Family of Fred Dotter